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To Brigadier General George V. H. Moseley

September 2, 1936   [Chicago, Illinois]

Dear General:


I had planned to write to you to thank you for all you had done in my interest, without waiting for the congratulations I knew would be forthcoming.  However, in the confusion of things here I did not get my note off before your nice letter of congratulations arrived.


I want you to know that I have a very sincere appreciation for all you personally did to promote my interests and I shall never forget your attitude and your willingness to advance my interests entirely on your own initiative.  You have been a rare friend, and I deeply appreciate it.










Faithfully yours,
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